
 

  

 

 

You are cordially invited to this years Volunteer Centres AGM, which will take place 

at The Saints Parish Centre on St Mary's Gate Chesterfield, between 2pm - 5pm. 

Following on from the business meeting, there will be a presentation from Helen 

Corcoran who runs the Chesterfield Hub on Low Pavements. 

 

Please let us know if you can attend by emailing - info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk or 

calling 01246 276 777. 

 

Mince pies and other light bites available. 
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If you are interested in joining our Board of Directors feel free to come along to find 

out more about us. 

 

 

 

Whats next? 

 

The Awards are currently at a cross roads do we carry on as before? Or, do we look 

to change tack?  

 

We have enjoyed facilitating them over the last 15 years but they are getting costly. 

We would be delighted to know your thoughts on their potential future. 

  

Please let us know what you think. 

  

Please email your thoughts to 

- info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk or dave@chesterfieldvc.org.uk 

 

We really do want to hear your thoughts about the future of the evening. 
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